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MONEY
MATT-ers

Dear Matt,
What does buy low sell high mean?
– Ted on Tozier Road
 
Dear Ted,
Street slang, chomp down on edibles 
if you feeling low or sluggish. At least 
you’ll laugh like a jackal.
– Matt

Finnish word 
of the day
Art words to live by:
Tykkään haistelu 
maali höyryjä

Coming 
Up Department
Jun 13th
Educator of the Year. The best of 
Beverly from the best of the school 
departments. Bring an apple for 
the outstanding Educator.
Jun 13th
Opening at Endicott for Artfest 
Community art show. Free Wine, 
beer and Food, plus featured artist 
is Moiph dontcha know! 5-7pm
Jun 17th
greater beverly Chamber Golf 
Tournament. Contact Leslie Gould 
for details on playing, tee sponsor 
or to just give moolah to GBCC.
Jun 25th
Installation dinner. if you haven’t 
replied yet you may have missed 
the deadline. Contact Mike Jones 
to reserve your spot.
Mikes email - Mike@mcjins.com
July 7 and 14th
Sunday night dinner volunteers 
needed. Cooks servers etc the 
whole shebang. Let moiph know 
if you can help with this new and 
vital service project.
July 17th
Softball BBQ where you can pig 
out on food, watch some high level 
softball have a few laughs and get 
sunburned if you’re light skinned 
like a certain pitcher. You hear 
the fables, the rumors, the injury 
reports the jokes but the team is 
doing well and if you came out to 
support the team it would at least 
clean up language on the bench. 
Woburn hosting so don’t know 
what they are serving but dogs 
and burgers are typical fare.

Roster Book Updates
We are updating the Roster book to 
include new members and changes in 
your information. Email already sent 
so get on it or I will hound you to 
gates of hell. Ideally we have these 
done by Installation dinner to hand 
out en masse to all you good people.

Sprocket Ad Space
You love the grammar mistakes, the 
photoshopped images and the world 
of bizarro, we are talking about the 
Sprocket you’re reading. We have 
ad space open in this award winning 
(dream on) publication. Let Moiph 
know if you want to have an ad. We 
can help put together an ad for you 
if you don’t have an in house art de-
partment. First come first serve so 
don’t think just do. Contact Moiph.
Artfest Booth 
Lackeys needed
In just one week is Artsfest June 15th  
one of our favorite events where we 
get out in public, let kids decorate 
600+ t-shirts and create general 
goodwill for us and Beverly. Look-
ing for heroes to staff the booth and 
make sure kids don’t eat markers 
or paste. Will be at the choice spot 
on Pond and Cabot Street. Let Ellen 
know if you can help Ellen.Dunn@
salemfive.com

SAVING PRIVATE PIAKER
Incoming Olson looks to save Piaker from a full year of Presidency!

...Dave, its 
Revere Beach.

Matt, I didn’t realize all the obstacles in our 
way, the explosive personalities I have to deal 
with , being at the forefront of doing good and 
saving humanity, I don’t know I think this might 

be the wrong beach...

Today marks the 75th anniversary of the D-Day landings in France which helped to accelerate 
the end of War in Europe. You could joke if it didn’t work we might be eating sauerkraut and 
wiener schnitzel (which isn’t bad anyway) for lunch today. Our soldiers bravery allows us to live 
free today including the  wide berth taken by this publication. Nearly 10,000 soldiers died in the 
battle over the course of the weeks after the landing. Our members who have served our coun-
try are the continuing generation of soldiers who put their lives on the line. We thank them for 
being our best: Pat Agostino, Joe Bubriski, Jim Davies, Don Fournier, Peter Hersee, Rich Jones, 
Don Moran, Dr Gil Norwood, Dr. Doug Peterson and Bill Scanlon. 



Last week at the Beverly Rotary Club... ...Thursday, May 30, 2019

Rotary Meeting , May 30, 2019.
 
Meeting was called to order by 
President Matt Piaker at 12:15.
 
Pledge of Allegiance was led by 
Marshall Handly, followed by Diane 
Palter-Gill leading us in “The Halls 
of Montezuma” and an invocation 
led by Thad Siemasko.
 
The following were guests of 
the Beverly Rotary club:
Aku, our exchange student’s last 
meeting
Tom Smith, speaker
Talia Gomez, speaker
Sydney Garvey, speaker
 
Announcements:
Maureen Trefry June 11, Wine, 
Women and Music at her house 
43 Glidden St.  No Icky boys al-
lowed.
Garden Planting – oops too late!
Arts Fest needs volunteers for 
June 15.  See Ellen Dunn
Installation Attendance?  Only 42 
minutes left to respond 
Leslie Gould is looking for golf-
ers and sponsors for the Greater 
Beverly COC golf tournament on 
6/17
“Happy Birthday” was sung for 
Tom Trudell and Clint Eastwood.
 
Board of Directors resolved and 
members ratified the following
$25,000 toward the Beverly High 
School 2019 Recipients
$200 toward the “Up all night” 
(prom night) program
$500 donation to Bridgewell for 
their fundraiser
$1,500 toward Reid’s Ride For 
their fundraiser
Cancel the regular lunch meeting 
on 6/27 in lieu of the Installation 
Dinner June 25
Cancel the July 4 meeting
Move the July 25 meeting to Mat-

thew Blanchard’s Clambake
Move the August 29 Meeting to 
evening of Aug. 27 for the Danver-
sport Party on the Patio
Sergeant-at-Arms and President-
in-waiting, Dave Olson
This week Dave did a spelling bee.  
If the chosen victim spelled the 
word incorrectly, the fine was $5.  
If the word was spelled correctly, 
Dave donated the $5. 
Dianne  humbly misspelled Brag-
gadocios.
Andrew DeFranza spelled PUG-
NACIOUS  correctly
Bob Murphy finally got around to 
spelling Circumlocution correctly
Tom Chatellier  was red-faced 
when he misspelled Lateritious
Mike Jones spelled Curmudgeonly 
correctly for his dad: J-o-n-s-e-y
Thad was not so beautiful in his 
spelling of Pulchritudinous
Julie Flowers had no idea how to 
spell Patriarchy
Matt Blanchard was fined $2,000 
for misspelling Millennial
Brian Murphy feigned not knowing 
how to spell Facetiously by spelling 
I-S-U-C-K
Sue Gabriel was a little murky with 
her spelling of Antediluvian
Matt Piaker kept the group to-
gether by correctly spelling Antidis-
establishmentarianism  
 
This week’s guest speakers 
were part of the Beverly High 
Jr. ROTC Program
Retired Marine Warrant Officer 
Tom Smith is the lead instructor 
for the program.  He spoke about 
the purpose and the activities of 
the program.  104 kids are enrolled 
at BHS.  Surprisingly few go on the 
join the military, but seemingly all 
learn what it means to be a re-
sponsible citizen.
 
Talia Gomez, a rising Senior told us 
about the important things she has 
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learned while in the program:  Confidence, Organizational Skills Academic 
Skills and a sense of accomplishment
 
Sydney Garvey told us about some of the success of the Academic, Rifle 
and Cyber-security teams.  She also told us about the opportunities that Jr. 
ROTC makes available to its cadets such as scholarships, community con-
nections, jobs and military opportunity.
 
Raffle Winner: 
Nobody outside North Carolina won the big prize this week
 
Meeting Adjourned promptly at 1:30
 
Respectfully submitted by Nick Biancucci

Last Weeks Speakers
Retired Marine Warrant Officer Tom Smith(also decent softball player for 
Danvers) Talia Gomez squad leader, President Matt and Sydney Garvey, 
were our speakers last week who dispelled notions of JROTC as a military  
group. With 100+ members at the high school they are a group that focus-
ing on building confidence, organization and academic skills. Something any 
company or organization would appreciate. Plus Talia was going to prom 
last week so she gave a talk then danced up a storm at night. 

Aku Artworld
Did you know our Aku, master 
of the photoshop program took 
best in show for his artwork 
pictured at left. Who knew? We 
would have had him do Sprock-
ets covers weeks ago if we knew 
he had talent in photoshop. Con-
grats Aku keep rocking the art, it 
sure beats having a regular job to 
take up your life.


